
The Identification Systems Group (ISG) 

Donates to Ronald McDonald House
The ISG donates more than $20,000 to the Ronald McDonald House of 

Phoenix that benefits the families of hospitalized children

Shawnee, KS (PRWEB) May 10, 2010
The Identification Systems Group (ISG), the nationwide 

network of local identification system integrators, 

announces donation to Ronald McDonald House 

of Phoenix for children. The ISG donated more than 

$20,000 to Ronald McDonald House of Phoenix from 

its Third Annual Charity Golf and Auction event in 

Phoenix, AZ on April 19, 2010. 

Ronald McDonald House Charities of Phoenix, Inc. 

provides a temporary home-away-from-home for 

families who must travel to the Phoenix area to receive 

medical treatment for their children and also supports 

programs that directly benefit children and their 

families in the community. Ronald McDonald House of Phoenix (RMHC) is truly “the House that Love Built,” 

thanks to the outstanding commitment of volunteers and the generosity of donors like the ISG. Through the 

generous support of our community, RMHC has been able to serve more than 29,000 families since 1985. 

The ISG event team lead by Doug Vetter worked with Ronald McDonald House of Phoenix personnel and 

solicited auction items and cash donations from its Members and Vendors. Doug Vetter (Legend ID), Bill Scott 

(Data Equipment), Danielle Jorgensen (ISG Marketing Manager), and Roger Sigler (ISG Executive Director) 

comprised the ISG event team. “The ISG wishes to thank its members and authorized vendors for their 

contributions to the success of this golf tournament and auction,” said Roger Sigler, ISG executive director. 

“We are very pleased to contribute to this wonderful children’s charity and look forward to another successful 

event next year.”

About the ISG 

The Identification Systems Group (ISG) is a nationwide network of local identification card system integrators, 

providing high quality, cost-effective solutions backed by the local support and strength of its Professional 

Services Certification program. Each company works together to provide seamless nationwide support in the 

USA and Canada. For more information, please visit www.identificationsystemsgroup.com. 
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“We are very pleased 

to contribute to this 

wonderful children’s 

charity,“ says Roger 

Sigler, Executive 

Director of the ISG.

https://www.facebook.com/Identification-Systems-Group-ISG-367586298736/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8m25chmn9zR4V9QZK8uQ5Q
https://twitter.com/ISGNetwork
https://www.linkedin.com/company/identification-systems-group
https://www.identificationsystemsgroup.com/
https://www.identificationsystemsgroup.com

